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Thank you for allowing me to comment on this proposal.

I would prefer that the leverage of 100:1 remain in place for the retail Forex market. I am very responsible about
the use of leverage and feel that 100:1 is very fair. I also think all traders should be able to determine the amount
of leverage they feel comfortable with, but am very comfortable with an upper limit of 100:1.

Thank you for your time.

Best Regards,
Richard Myers
myersrk@comcast.net


